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ROTARY PRESENTS SCHOLARSHIP MONEY T0 LM(

Submitted photo
South Haven Rotary Club member Dene Hadden, right, presents a $4,610 check from the
group to Lake Michigan College Board Chairman Mary Jo Tomasini, left, and Barbara
Craig, center, dean of LMC’s Bertrand Crossing campus. Hadden presented the check
during last week’s LMC Board meeting at the South Haven campus. The check will fund
scholarships for South Haven campus students, Hadden said. The money came from a
recent Rotary Club fundraiser that’s generated more than $140,000 over its 13-year his-
tory. According to Hadden, the funds are currently divided between the scholarships, and
the South Haven Public Schools Foundation.
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